Tel: 01342 410140

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH



27 February 2023

Dear Families

Year 11 - Updated - Teachers' Industrial Action 2 March 2023

Following the letter last week outlining our plans for the next day of industrial action this Thursday 2 March 2023, we have had to respond to some unexpected changes in the availability of teachers.

We are still prioritising Year 11 coming into school to guide them through their learning for the day, but we will need to amend the day with them so there will be a slightly later start time of 9.45 am.

The timings for the rest of the day will remain the same, with students attending lessons from periods 2 - 5. In addition to their usual timetabled lessons, we have also prepared a valuable study skills session, which each student will benefit from for part of the afternoon.

If you also have a child in the Sixth Form, their day has been unaffected and they should still arrive for assembly at 8.25 am.

Please accept my apology for a change in plans, which I know can be disruptive for you and your family. These are a complex set of circumstances whereby we are trying to continue the delivery of high quality teaching and learning for your children, without a complete picture of staffing availability.

We are looking forward to having your child in and whilst we know there will be some disruption to their normal learning, we know how valuable every minute is for them as we progress towards their summer exams.

I appreciate your ongoing support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

helow

Ms Jo Meloni Headteacher















